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Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher

Sent: Saturday, January 21, 2023 12:08 PM

To: towncouncil@ledyard.com

Subject: Fwd: Please forward to Mayor & Council

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: David Abbot <dpabbot@gmail.com>
Date: January 21, 2023 at 11:23:06 AM EST
To: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Please forward to Mayor & Council

Thank you Roxanne Maher.

Dear Mayor Allyn and Members of the Ledyard Town Council,
As forty year residents of the Long Pond neighborhood, we support plans to establish a park on Lantern Hill Road on

the property between Long Pond and Bush Pond.
Public access to this parcel would give more people the opportunity to appreciate a beautiful natural setting –the

recent demolition of dilapidated structures at 596, 598, and 602 Lantern Hill Road have left a wonderful open area of
just over three-quarters of an acre that would be perfect for just such a park.

We feel that protecting this newly created open space along the natural water line would be a wonderful opportunity
for residents and visitors alike.

Thank you for your consideration,

David and Barbara Abbot
920 Lantern Hill Road
Ledyard, CT 06339

You don't often get email from dpabbot@gmail.com. Learn why this is important


